
        March 27, 2020 

To:         All Amego Staff  
From:    Amego Board of Directors 
 
The nine member Amego Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to express our 
heartfelt appreciation for the extraordinary job you all are doing to care for Amego’s clients. 
You have expanded your job responsibilities, you are working an incredible amount of hours 
and you are spending time away from your families to take care of the children and adults that 
depend on Amego for day care and residential services. 
 
An organization like Amego is only as good as its leadership and its people.  This Board of 
Directors is extremely proud to be associated with the entire family of Amego employees and 
we will continue to provide support for everything Amego stands for now and in the future. 
 
Difficult times are the true test of an organizations character and these are very difficult times 
that continue to demonstrate that every Amego employee is stepping up.  In time, this crisis will 
end as they all do but what will never end, is the gratitude and respect that you all have in the 
eyes of this Board of Directors. 
 
Sincerely, 
Amego Board of Directors 

 


